
Professional business women promoting one another to achieve professional and personal goals. SBWN meets each month and offers its members valuable 
networking time with other businesswomen and informative presentations from a variety of speakers on topics relevant to business and the goals of 
businesswomen. In addition, we provide financial support and assistance to Women’s Shelter Program of San Luis Obispo County and award a Cuesta College 
Scholarship to female adult re-entry students.
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Deanna Cantrell, SLO Chief of Police  - Featured Speaker at the  July Luncheon

Photos by Dawn Rodden
Police Chief Deanna Cantrell shared her experiences and 
challenges as a woman in law enforcement.

SBWN Treasurer Rita Flores and SBWN President Christine Womack. Police Chief Deanna Cantrell gets a chance to talk with SBWn memebr Gila Zak before the presentation.

SBWN members Linda Quesenberry, Lynette Tornatzky and Peggy Zatt.



How to Join & Member Benefits

• 	Networking, Business Contacts & 	Referrals
• 	 Friendship & Mentoring
• 	 Education & Community Outreach
• 	 Increased Visibility for Your Business
•  Leadership Opportunities

• 	 Monthly Meetings/Newsletter
• 	 Membership Directory

• 	 Group member of the 		
		  Los Osos/Baywood 		
	  	Park Chamber of Commerce

Our general membership luncheon meetings are 
held on the first Tuesday of each month at 12 noon. 
There is a $20 meeting fee for members; $25 for 
non-members and guests. (Annual membership dues 
are $45). Non-members are welcome to attend two 
luncheon meetings – then we hope you will join us as 
a member. Online membership applications available 
at www.sbwn.org or email info@sbwn.org to request 
a membership brochure.
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MEMBERS have either a standing or 
absentee reservation for lunch. 

Member cancellations or guest reservations 
are required by 12:00 P.M. the Friday prior 

to the day of the meeting. 
Book your reservation online 

at www.sbwn.org or email info@sbwn.org

SBWN 
2017-2018

Coming Events
AUGUST
Luncheon

Tuesday, 1st @ noon
La Palapa

1346 2nd Street
Los Osos/Baywood Park

Member Spotlight
Board Meeting

Tuesday, 8th @ 5:30pm
LO/BP Chamber

781 Palisades Ave., LO

SEPTEMBER
Luncheon

Tuesday, 5th @ noon
La Palapa

1346 2nd Street
Los Osos/Baywood Park

Speaker: 
TBA

Topic: 
TBA

Board Meeting
Tuesday, 12th @ 5:30pm

LO/BP Chamber
781 Palisades Ave., LO

OCTOBER
Luncheon

Tuesday, 3rd @ noon
La Palapa

1346 2nd Street
Los Osos/Baywood Park

Speaker: 
TBA

Topic: 
TBA

Board Meeting
Tuesday, 10th @ 5:30pm

LO/BP Chamber
781 Palisades Ave., LO

	 On Tuesday, August 1, 2017, South Bay 
Women’s Network (SBWN) will meet at La 
Palapa Mexican Cuisine & Seafood, located 
at 1346 2nd Street in Baywood Park at noon. 
Join us for lunch as we learn about two of our 
members Dee Corcoran and her new business 
The Jingle Bell Shoppe along with member 
Andrea Turnquist of Placer Title Company.
 	 SBWN is a non-profit organization open to all 
women on all job levels and in every occupation 
that wishes to share ideas, build friendships, 
and exchange support needed for personal and 
professional growth. The meeting fee, which 
includes informative speakers, beautiful venue, 
networking and lunch, is $20 for members and 

August Luncheon Meeting will Feature SBWN Members in the Spotlight
$25 for guests. For guests reservations and 
member cancellations please visit our website 
at www.sbwn.org or email us at info@sbwn.org 
no later than 12 noon the Friday prior to the 
meeting. Bring a friend to lunch!

ANNOUNCEMENTS!!!!!!

•  Remember the newsletter is your voice. The 
Networker newsletter invites SBWN members 
to provide women in business, women in life 
articles and photos of important events. 
A newsletter is one of the best ways for 
network members to stay in touch with 
what other members are doing. Keep them 
posted in Network in the News and Personal 
Notes columns. Information can be emailed to 
info@sbwn.org

• PENNIES FROM HEAVEN: A penny jar will 
be at each meeting to contribute to our 
scholarship fund. So check your pockets 
and the bottom of your purse for loose 
change and bring to the next luncheon 
meeting. 

• THE FOLLOWING BOARD POSITIONS: 
Membership Director, Event Director 
and Historian are still open. Please let a 
Board Member know if you would like more 
information about the positions and wish 
to be appointed to the 2017/18 Board of 
Directors.

• ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY: SBWN 
Members may submit flyers for our 
monthly on-line newsletter for $25. 
Please contact Dawn Rodden, for format 
information or if you need to submit a 
hardcopy for scanning. E-mail all digital 
files to info@sbwn.org.

• SUMMER EVENING SCHOLARSHIP 
BENEFIT: Canceled due to lack of ticket 
sales and membership participation.
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President
Christine Womack

Raymond James Financial
(415) 699-8632

cwomack1968@gmail.com

Vice-President
Paulla Ufferheide

Wines for Humanity
(805) 900-5152

paulla@winesforhumanity.com

Secretary
Lynette Tornatzky

Author
(805) 534-9196 

luneto2@yahoo.com

Treasurer
Rita Flores

Sage Ecological Landscapes
(805) 305-4792

openmind.rmf@gmail.com

Membership Director
Open

Marketing Director
Dawn Rodden

Creative Design Graphics
(805) 528-8263

studio@creativedesigngraphics.com

Historian Director
Open

Events Director
Open

LUNCH RESERVATIONS
info@sbwn.org

2017-2018
SBWN

Board of
Directors

Personal Notes

The NET ZONE

Hello ladies,
Jeff and I are in Tumwater Washington, leaving 
tomorrow for Chimicum (July 12th), the north 
east point of the Olympic Peninsula.  On Thurs. 
the 13th of July Jeff and I will be leaving our 
Airstream at the campground to take two 
ferries to the San Juan Islands.  My best 
friend and her husband have lived there for 3 
yrs. now.  We’ll be there for 5 days.  After that 
we’re headed back south to Madras Oregon. 
Our Airstream Club has scheduled a “Black 
Out” Rally for the solar eclipse...with thousands 
of other folks...heck, we even get free glasses!  
Signed up for this rally last August.
July 5th was our 2 year mark for being on the 
road full-time...and we still like each other!

Your member at large, Debra
Check out Debra and Jeff’s latest travel video:

https://youtu.be/LrxcojQN_0E

SBWN Member Dee Corcoran has opened a 
new shoppe in Los Osos called The Jingle Bell 
Shoppe that focuses on the holidays of the 
year, including those celebrated on a personal 
basis. These may include special events as 
accomplishments, new “anything”, and even 
just having a good day.  “My Shoppe is a “feel 
good” place where you smile just walking in the 
door” says Dee. 

SBWN Scholarship 
Applications Now Available

SBWN is accepting scholarship applications 
for a Cuesta College female re-entry 
student. Members may nominate a woman 
whose education would benefi t from this 
scholarship opportunity. Applications will 
be accepted until September 15th.

Online application/nomination forms 
available at www.sbwn.org

NEXT NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: August 15th

We had 13 Members & Guests 
at Our July Luncheon

Birthday Girls
Shaunna Sullivan .......................................August 19
Leslie Kasanoff ..........................................August 26
Monica Randeen ......................................... August 31

A thought for the month…
“Don’t be intimidated by what 
you don’t know. That can be your 
greatest strength and ensure 
that you do things differently from 
everyone else.”                                                                                                                                                     
                                    - Sara Blakely


